
Principal’s Message 

Wednesday, January 25th, 2017 

Beaumont Middle School 

4043 Ne Fremont 

Portland, Oregon 97212 

Phone: 503-916-5610 

Dear Beaumont Families, 

 We are back on track after the extra snow days. Students and teachers are 
on track to complete this term. The final day last of this quarter is February 2nd. 
Based on this change, January 27th is now a regular school day and February 3rd  
is a teacher planning day. Please mark your calendars. 

The district has also made adjustments for the final date for completing the 2016-
2017 Parent/Guardian Successful Schools Survey. The survey will remain open 
until January 31st . 

Access the survey at: 

http://www.pps.net/successfulschools 

Do you have a 5th grader? We will have our 5th Grade Open House on Feb-
ruary 9th,  6PM-7PM. Please come with your 5th grader to hear all about 6th 
grade. You will meet the leaders of the  PTA, Site Council, and the Foundation.   

Have you purchased your tickets for the Portland Winterhawks? Many fami-
lies have already purchased their tickets. See page two of this message for more 
information.  

We have a lot of clothing and other items in the lost and found. Please have 
your child check the lost and found if they are missing something. We will bag up 
the items on Thursday, February 2nd, and send them to the PPS clothing closet.  

Did you receive a message about the school needing updated records for your 
child’s immunization? February 15th is the exclusion deadline. Your child may 
not attend school if updated records are not received by the school nurse on Feb-
ruary 15th.  

 Be sure to save Saturday, March 18th, for Beaumont's annual Un-Auction 
-- a festive evening to celebrate our community and support education at Beau-
mont. Trust us, you won't want to miss it.  (Ask anyone who went to last year's 
event!) 

Thank you for sharing your child with us. It is our pleasure to be a part of their 
academic, and social development. We look forward to seeing you soon.  

Sincerely, 

Harriette Vimegnon 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
1/27: Regular School Day 

2/1 High School Transfer 

window opens 

2/2 End of the Quarter 

2/2 School Dance: Volunteers 

needed 4-6 PM 

2/3 No School for students  

2/8: PTA 7PM 

2/9: Fifth Grade Open House 6

-7PM 

2/10: PTA  Day : Portland 

Winter Hawks 

2/15: Immunization Exclusion  

2/15 Foundation Meeting 7PM 

Portland Public Schools 

http://www.pps.net/successfulschools


Get Your Tickets Now While they Are Still Available! 

 

The Beaumont PTA has arranged an opportunity for the Beaumont Community to 
enjoy a Winterhawks game at the Moda Center for a reduced rate.  Tickets are just 
$15.  Even better, $3 of each ticket sale will go to Beaumont! 
 


